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November 29, 2011 

 

Mr. David Danner 

Secretary and Executive Director 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA   98504-7250 

 

Re: UT-090842 – Joint Application of Verizon Communications Inc. and Frontier 

Communications Corporation for an Order Declining to Assert Jurisdiction Over, or, in the 

Alternative, Approving the Direct Transfer of Control of Verizon Northwest Inc.; Report 

Updating Commission on Frontier Communications Northwest Broadband Expansion Plan  

 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

 

This report contains information regarding minor changes to the Frontier Communications NW Inc. 

broadband expansion plan outlined in Docket No. UT-090842.  

 

Frontier will continue to work with Commission Staff to monitor our progress as we expand high speed 

internet to our customers. 

 

The report is marked Highly Confidential per Protective Order in Docket No. UT-090842. 

 

If there are questions regarding this filing, please contact me at the number below. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Carl Gipson 

Manager, Government and External Affairs 

Frontier Communications NW Inc. 

1800 41
st
 Street 

Everett, WA 98201 

425.261.6380 

Carl.Gipson@ftr.com 
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